

## STATE OF MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS LANSING

RICK SNYDER GOVERNOR SHELLY EDGERTON DIRECTOR

## **Memorandum**

**DATE:** July 19, 2017

**TO:** Michigan Manufactured Housing Association

**FROM:** State of Michigan, Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs

**SUBJECT:** Mobile Home Installer-Servicer License

On May 15, 2017, The Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) incorporated the State of Michigan into its HUD-Administered Manufactured Home Installation Program (Installation Program). All licensed State of Michigan <u>Installers</u> will need to obtain an Installation License, issued by HUD, by no later than October 1, 2017. For questions concerning the HUD Installation license please contact HUD at (202) 552-7356 or please visit <u>www.manufacturedhousinginstallation.com</u>.

Persons holding a State of Michigan Installer-Servicer license may continue to use the <u>Servicer</u> portion of the license until October 1, 2018.